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FOIA Request - current janitorial contracts

Julie Broad <broadj@seiu1.org> Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 11:44 AM
To: sbuslik@norridge80.net

9 August 2022

VIA EMAIL TO: sbuslik@norridge80.net

Atin: FOIA Officer
Norridge School District 80
8151 W Lawrence Avenue
Norridge, IL 60706

Dear FOIA Officer,

This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140) for records held by Norridge School
District 80. I am requesting copies of the following records regarding operations at School District 80:

e  Current contract(s) with all entities providing janitorial, maintenance, and/or cleaning services, including
all related addenda (such as amendments and memoranda of understanding).

If possible, I am requesting that the records be provided in electronic format and emailed to me at the address listed
below. If these records are not maintained electronically, please mail them to me at the address below. If my request is
denied, please provide a written explanation for the denial including a reference to the specific statutory exemption(s)
upon which you rely. Also, please provide all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. [ am willing to pay
reasonable fees up to $100; if the cost would exceed this amount, please contact me before proceeding.

If you have any questions about this request, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your assistance; I look
forward to hearing back from you.

Best,

Juliana Broad (she/her)
Strategic Researcher

SEIU Local 1

111 E. Wacker Drive #1700

Chicago, IL 60601
broadj@seiul.org | 929-366-6081
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Sarah Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net>

FOIA

Sarah Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net> Fri, Aug 12, 2022 at 4:44 PM
To: "broadj@seiu1.org" <broadj@seiu1.org>

Julie,

This email is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated
August 9, 2022.

You requested the following:

Copies of current contract(s) with all entities providing janitorial, maintenance, and/or cleaning services, including all
related addenda (such as amendments and memoranda of understanding).

Attached

You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the
Attorney General, 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General

500 South 2nd Street

Springfield, IL 62706

email: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You also have a right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court, 5 ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of this denial letter, 5
ILCS 140/9(a). Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when filing a
Request for Review with the PAC.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sarah Buslik
FOIA Officer
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